
President’s Response 
Campus Issue 18-19-07 

 
Committee or Individual: Lan Hoang     Date submitted: 01/30/2019 

Issue/Concern: More microwaves in City Café        

 

Summary of Issue:  

Currently there is only one microwave for students use in City Café. At rush hour (around noon) 
there is a long line of students waiting to heat their food. If average heating time/person is 2 
minutes, a line of 10-15 students would mean 20-30 minutes wait time.  

 

Action Taken: 

Feb. 4, 2019: The campus issue was presented to the Executive Council. After discussion, the 
issue was referred to Vice President of Administration, Carrie Bray for review and possible 
options for response. 

Feb. 25, 2019: VPA Carrie Bray responded to the campus issue, stating that a work order had 
been put in for additional circuits in the City Café to allow for the installation of two more 
microwaves. Once installed, there will be a total of four microwaves in the City Café.  

March 11, 2019: The Executive Council was informed of VPA Carrie Bray’s response to the 
campus issue. The Council determined that the VPA’s response was sufficient and considered 
the campus issue to be closed. 

 

President’s Response to Executive Council: 

I have heard the discussion on Campus Issue # 18-19-07. 

To follow-up on this campus issue the following actions are directed in accordance with the Vice 
President of Administrations response:  There are now a total of two microwaves in the café. We 
have ordered more microwaves and Karen Chewning has put in a work order for additional 
circuits, so that two additional microwaves may be installed. This will bring the total amount of 
microwaves in City Café to four.  

 

_______________________   04/05/2019__ 
Michael Gutierrez, President   Date 


